
August 29, 1983 

James A. Munter 
Department of Natural Resources 
Division of Geological and Geophysical Surveys 
Water Resources Section 
P.o. Box 772116 
Eagle River, Alaska 99577 

Dear Jim, 

On behalf of the Alaska ~later Resources Board, I would like to thank you 
for your presentation on ground water availability in the Eagle River area. 

We were especially impressed with your relative ease in transforming a 
highly complex technological report into an easily understood and 
interesting discussion. 

In the past, general consensus among water managers was that ground water 
appropriations in the Eagle River area posed serious, unanswered 
questions. Your work, geared toward helping managers make decisions based 
on facts, shows a forthcoming trend that will play an important role in 
future coordination between resource managers and researchers. 

Again, thank you for a most interesting presentation. We wish you success 
in future projects and would hope that you keep us apprised of your 
progress. 

David Vanderbrink 
Chairman 

cc: Esther c. Wunnicke 
Ross Schaff 
Bill Long 
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